Responses from staff to 2017 PTA funding of several extra-curriculum requests to the value of £1,800.

Athletics vests

"On behalf of the PE department I would like to thank the PTA for supporting us on our Athletics vest bid. It will give a students a real sense of identity this summer when we compete in the Athletics events and also really make us stand out from the other schools.

It is our intention to top up this funding from our budget in order for us to purchase the full 50 Vests."

Mobile whiteboards

"Gosh, thank you!

The Learning Managers will be very pleased."

Meeting room crockery

"I do think the mugs and plates will make a better impression than the usual mismatched items. I shall ensure they are kept safely in the meeting room cupboard."

Science balancing scales

On behalf of the Science department I would like to thank the PTA for the additional funding to help with the purchase of an electronic balance – we really appreciate it and will make an impact by increasing opportunities for students to use such equipment in the laboratory.

Tri-screen display boards

"The boards have been ordered by the finance department. Please thank the PTA for considering my bid."

Netball nets

"This is fantastic news! My Netball girls will be delighted, as will the rest of the students in school who use the netball courts. I would like to express my thanks to the PTA for this very kind donation and offer an assurance that these new posts will be looked after and stored in the best possible way."